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Annie Child, Clerk 
Salisbury City Council,  
The Guildhall,  
Market Place,  
Wiltshire, SP1 1JH 
 
Dear Annie,  
 
EE Ltd and Hutchison 3G UK Ltd 

Industry Best Practice Informal Engagement 

Proposed upgrade works at Telecommunications Site 303650 Campbell Road 
Salisbury Wiltshire SP1 3BQ 

We write in connection with a proposal by EE Ltd and Hutchison 3G UK Ltd, in conjunction 
with Mobile Broadband Network Limited (MBNL), to carry out upgrade works at the above 
site, which is managed by Cellnex. 

As you will be aware, all the Mobile Network Operators have agreed to carry out informal 
engagement with local communities as a matter of industry Best Practice. This has been 
developed with the support of Government along with other interested stakeholders, 
including the Local Government Association and Planning Officer’s Society.Your co-
operation within this informal process is therefore encouraged to help facilitate the balanced 
deployment of mobile communications infrastructure that will deliver benefits to your local 
area. 

The proposed development comprises:  
 

 Installation of 3 no. antennas 
 

 Associated apparatus and ancillary works 

The enclosed drawings provide further details of the siting and the design of the 
development.  
 
The location of the proposed development is shown below: 
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Fig. 1: Annotated Google Maps extract showing the location of the proposal 

 

We consider that the proposed apparatus looks to satisfactorily balance the various 
operational considerations and minimise the extent of visual influence associated with the 
development. 

The proposed development is designed to operate in accordance with all health and safety 
requirements, including the guidelines issued by the International Commission on Non-
Ionizing Radiation Protection (ICNIRP).  
 
We look forward to receiving any comments you may have. It would be greatly appreciated 
if you could forward any comments to me within the next 14 days. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Steven Peck 
 
Steven Peck MRTPI 
Planning Consultant  
 
Email: steven@stevenpeckplanner.com 
Phone: +44 (0)7988 609394 
 
On behalf of Cellnex 
 
Encs: 
 
1. Drawings refs 100, 101, 150   
 


